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Heller Statement on Las Vegas Helicopter Accident
 

(Washington DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following regarding the helicopter crash in Las Vegas yesterday:
U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the nomination of Richard Cordray to the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau (CFPB):

“I support strong and effective consumer protection. As the only member of the Nevada delegation to vote against the Wall Street bailout, I believe that the banking industry must be held accountable for their actions. However, this agency, which was created by Dodd-Frank, does not have the measure of accountability or transparency necessary to make it responsive to Congress or the American people. Instead, it empowers a new Washington czar and bureaucrats with unprecedented power and control over our nation’s entrepreneurs and small businesses, the same people we need to hire more workers.

“I and several of my colleagues asked the President to work with Congress to reform this agency and make it accountable to the American people. Unfortunately, the President responded with political grandstanding and more partisan rhetoric. It’s past time for the President and the Majority to realize the American people are tired of the bickering. They want solutions, not more political stunts,” said Senator Heller.

“My deepest sympathies go to the families of the people who died in the helicopter crash near Lake Mead. The federal and local first responders have done an excellent job handling a difficult situation. I will continue to monitor the situation as the National Transportation Safety Board investigates,” Senator Heller said. 
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